His Majesty HAITHAM BIN TARIQ AL SAID
Sultan of Oman

Sir,
I want to extend my warmest congratulations and best wishes to Your Majesty on the joyous
occasion of Your Majesty’s fifth accession anniversary on 11 January. May I also take this

opportunity to convey my respectful greetings to the people of the Sultanate of Oman.

Please accept, Your Majesty, the continued assurance of my profound respect and most

sincere consideration.

Detroit, 1 January 2025



